
 

Memo 
To: Providers  

From: El Paso First Health Plans 

Date:  May 20, 2014 

Re: EFT  

	

In	observance	of	Memorial	Day	on	Monday,	May	26th,	the	banks	will	be	closed.	Therefore,	all	
EFT	deposits	will	be	processed	on	Tuesday	and	made	available	on	Wednesday	the	28th.	If	you	
have	 any	questions	or	 concerns	please	 contact	 our	Provider	Relations	Department	 at	532‐
3778	ext.	1507.	

	 	


